
 
 

 

October 15, 2021 

 

Dear Church Family, 

“I Love you Lord my strength.  The Lord is my rock, my fortress and my deliverer; my 

God is my rock, in whom I take refuge…”  

Psalm 18:1-2a 

I am writing to inform you that our October 17th, Sunday Morning Worship Service, once again 

will be streamed online only at 10:30 AM.  This Sunday Morning, together we will continue our 

Sermon Series:  “Beatitudes for FORWARD LIVING in Tough Times.”  We will look at Matthew 

5:6 in a message entitled:  “Blessed are Those who Hunger and Thirst For Righteousness” 

 

Tiffany will be leading Kid’s Church on Zoom at 10:00 AM for all kids age 3-Grade 5.   Please 

contact her at tiffany.sears3@gmail.com for details. 

 

The board of deacons will continue to monitor the Covid 19 situation in our region and determine 

how and when we meet in person.  Please be praying for our leadership. 

 

We miss seeing each of you and cannot wait until we can gather in person again! 

 

Blessings, 

 

Rev. Craig Woodcock on behalf of the Woodstock Baptist Ministry Team 
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